
Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday 3rd July 2020 

Hello Parents and Carers 

This last term seems to have flown by and we only have two weeks left at school.  Our last 

day will be Friday 17th July and all bubbles, including our Little Heroes will be leaving by 

1:00pm (each bubble has their own leaving time). 

There will be news to follow re our Year 6 leavers !!!!! 

Our virtual assembly was hosted by Miss Haynes this morning. Here are some of our Star and 

PE Star Learners that we’d like to congratulate. 

STAR LEARNERS 
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SPORTS STAR LEARNERS 
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GREEN BUBBLE SPORTS DAY 

Some during and 

after photos from 

Green Bubble’s Sports 

Day 


